stryvker

Qctober 8, 2019
AUTHORIZATION LETTER
To whom it may concern:

I hereby authorize Divya Murali Regulatory Affairs Manager at Stryker Medical, to act on behalf of Stryker
Medical in all matters relating to the FCC grantee activities of inquirtes and application for equipment
authorization in connection with FCC FRN 0021243142, including signing of all documents relating to these
matters.

If you have any questions regarding this authorization, please do not hesitate to contact

me.

Sincerely yours,

Mike Hayes

Senior Principal Engineer - EE
Stryker Medical

3800 E. Centre Ave, Portage, M! 49002
Tel: (269) 389 6754

Email: mike.hayes@stryker.com
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